

JUNCTION CITY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

NORTHEAST CLAIBORNE CHARTER 100 WEST HOLLY - PO BOX 790 JUNCTION CITY, ARKANSAS 71749 PHONE (870) 924.4575 FAX (870) 924.4565 JOY T. MASON SUPERINTENDENT

KENDALL HUTCHESON
HIGH SCHOOL PRINCIPAL

VICKIE C. HILL ELEMENTARY PRINCIPAL

STACIE CARY NECC DIRECTOR

October 30, 2023

Dear Community Leader:

Hello, my name is Deneen Miller, the Parent Facilitator for Junction City High School and Northeast Claiborne Charter School. I am reaching out to ask you to be a part of our College, Career, and Mental Health Fair on Thursday, January 25, 2024. I am excited to announce that this year we will have an on-site career fair. It will be an all-day event from 8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Students from grades 6-12 will visit with the participants. We will have classes from each grade come in 15 minute increments.

Please consider setting up a booth with material and information about your profession or business. The event will be held at Junction City High School in the multipurpose room. This will be a great opportunity for students to meet many employers in our county. This is also an opportunity for Junction City and Northeast Claiborne Charter students to receive information that will help them become aware of the skills they need to pursue for their future career endeavors.

If you are interested in participating in this event, please contact me at millerd@jcdragons.k12.ar.us or call cell, 870-314-25387. I look forward to hearing from you by December 11, 2023. Please make plans to help the kids work toward a brighter future.

Sincerely,

Deneen Miller